
The playing field near the war memorial is increasingly being used as a dog walking filed. The 
usage notices ask for dogs on leads. Can you either remove this requirement or preferably add 
some very large signs to inform the dog walkers of their responsibilities . I think you were going 
to have more signs for the springs where there is the same problem so this might help make the 
provision of signs cost effective. 


